REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

CENTER OF EXCELLENCE
IN INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

IS granted to

MAPUA INSTITUTE OF
TECHNOLOGY

effective January 1, 2016 to December 31, 2018

Given this 17" day of May 2016, HEDC Building,
C.P. Garcia Avenue, UP Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines.

PATRICIA B. LICUANAN, Ph.D.
Chairperson



